SCHEDULE B

*1. A request from Louis D'Elia for the use of the Radcliffe School

*3.

gymnasium on Thursdays, beginning October 15, 1992 through
April 29, 1993 from 9:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. for basketball.

A request from Rocco Nisivoccia for the use of the Washington
School gymnasium on Wednesday, October 14, 1992 from 6:00 p.m.
to 8:00 p.m. for basketball.

A request from Susan Armstrong, Cub Scout Pack #142, for the
use of a Spring Garden School classroom on Mondays, beginning
October 19, 1992 through June 14, 1993 for scout meetings.

A request from Debra Ann Burbank, Pavonia Medical Associates,
for the use of the Radcliffe School gymnasium on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 13, 1992 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. for volleyball.

A request from Linda Van Nessi, Essex- County Board of Elec-
tions, for the use of the Franklin School gymnasium on Wed-
nesday, October 28, 1992 from 6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for

a demonstration of voting machines.

A request from Joseph McGill for the use of the Washington
School gymnasium on Fridays, beginning December 4, 1992 through
April 2, 1993 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. for basketball.

A request from Kenneth Elwood for the use of the Spring Garden
School gymnasium on Saturdays, beginning October 10, 1992 to
January 30, 1993 for basketball.

Total use of school property represented by the above
Total use of school property for the month of October, 1992
*Detailed schedule on file in the Business Office

Dated:

{L; October 26, 1992
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